
  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Next Board Meeting 
Wednesday, September 21 
10:30 a.m. 
STAR Central Office 
4906 50 Ave., Leduc, AB 
The public is welcome at all 
Board meetings.  
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Board tours Father Leduc Catholic 
School construction site 
The Board toured Father Leduc Catholic 
School, under construction in the Southfork 
community in Leduc. The construction is on 
schedule for an opening following the 
Christmas break.  
 
New Secretary Treasurer joins STAR 
Catholic 
Ed Latka joined STAR Catholic School 
Division’s senior administration team over 
the summer as the Secretary Treasurer. 
Latka previously served in the same 
capacity with Grande Yellowhead Public 
School Division.  
 
Value Scoping set for Father Lacombe 
Catholic School 
The Board was advised that a date has 
been set for the Government of Alberta to 
conduct a value scoping of Father Lacombe 
Catholic School in Lacombe. The value 
scoping, which assesses the facility to 
determine what upgrades are needed, will 
take place September 28 and 29. 
 
Promotional apparel approved 
The Board approved a $30 credit toward 
the purchase of a clothing item branded 
with the STAR logo for all staff and 
trustees in the Division for the 2016-2017 
school year. 
 

 
Ward Review to commence this fall 
The Board received a report on and 
approved the dates for public consultation 
regarding an electoral ward boundary 
review, starting in October. The review is 
in keeping with the Board’s desire to 
ensure good governance and to examine 
the Board’s electoral representation 
throughout the Division. 
 
École Mother d’Youville School 
The Board was updated on the 
construction of École Mother d’Youville 
School in Beaumont, which is on schedule 
for an opening in September 2017.  
 
STAR prepares for Reflection Day 
The Board was updated on plans for this 
year’s Reflection Day, where staff gather 
before the start of the school year to focus 
on faith and community. This year’s theme 
is Light for the Way, and will include a 
Mass celebrated by Archbishop Richard 
Smith.  
 
ASCA membership and conference 
The Board approved the membership fees 
to the Alberta School Councils' Association 
(ASCA) for all Division school councils for 
the 2016-2017 school year. 
The Board also approved sponsoring the 
attendance of two members from each 
Division school council to the 2016-2017 
Alberta School Councils' Conference and 
Annual General Meeting. 
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